
 

 

 

 

 
Monday 5th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Year 7, 
 
Meet the Tutor Evening 
 
We would like to invite all parents to our Meet the Tutor evening on Tuesday 13th September 2022. 
This an opportunity to meet your child’s form tutor and get some key information about life at the 
Academy. There will be the chance to ask any questions that you may have. 
 
We have 2 sessions as follows 
 
4.30pm to 5.00pm – Surname A – M 
 
5.00pm to 5.30pm – Surname N- Z 
 
Please arrive at the front of the school in our main hall. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 13th September 2022.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Francies 
Principal 


